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Report on visit of B.Sc Forestry students from UHF Solan to Himalayan
Forest Research Institute, Shimla

BSc. Forestry third year students (28 no.’s) from college of Forestry, Dr. Y. S Parmar,
UHF, Nauni, Solan along with one faculty member visited ICFRE-Himalayan Forest
Research Institute, Shimla on 19th May, 2023. At the outset, Dr. Joginder Singh, CTO
welcomed the students and Dr. Sunil Marpa Asstt. Prof. Thereafter, Dr. Vinod Dogra,

CTO apprised students about research, achievements and ongoing research

activities of the institute through power point presentation. Dr. R.K Verma, Head of
Office, briefed about ICFRE mandates and history of the HFRI. Dr. Jagdish Singh,
Scientist-F and Head Extension division gave detailed presentation on medicinal
plant diversity of northwestern Himalayan region, their identification and uses. He
also apprised students about objectives of Mission LiFE and about ‘No to Single use
of plastic’. Students were also taken to different laboratories, herbarium and TDC,
where respective Officer In-charges and concerned staff apprised students about
scientific instruments and ongoing research activities. Dr. Marpa thanked the
Director, Scientists, and Officers of the Institute for giving valuable information

about the medicinal plants and R&D activities of the Institute to the students.



Glimpses of Visit







